
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Karla, 

Angela van Patten <angelavanpatten@comcast.net> 
Thursday, April 23, 2015 11 :26 AM 
Moore-Love, Karla 
June 3 City Council Hearing 

I would like to have a 3-minute speaking slot on the topic of the proposed Pembina propane terminal on June 3, 2015 or 
before. Thanks. 

Angela van Patten 
4132 SE Grant St. 
Portland, OR 97214 
503-208-3213 
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Request of Angela van Patten to address Council regarding Pembina propane 
terminal (Communication) 

Filed JUN 0 5 2015 
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